
Have you visited our Web Site?  alanosj.org 

Do you have something you would like to Contribute ? 

 

Name           Birthday        Years           Name           Birthday         Years  

Sonny P          6/1/1984               26              Joe W              6/16/1980               30 

Lorenzo E      6/5/1983      27            Loren M          6/17/2008      2 

Michael D       6/5/1983               27              Arnold C         6/25/2000              10 

Roland M    6/7/2005      5            Jim D             6/25/1978      32 

Daniel L    6/7/1993      17            Rodrigo L       6/25/2009       1 

Thomas M      6/8/1999      11            Liz K            6/28/1988       22 

Chris M           6/11/2002             8                Garry B            6/28/1990               20 

Robert M        6/13/2008             2                Benny G           6/30/2005               5 

Manuel T         6/15/1992           18 

   **Celebrate with us June 19, 2010** 

 Birthday Panel Speaker Mtg. 8:00 PM 

 Birthday Dance Following  @ 9:30 PM 

               June Members of the Month  

 Trusted Servants on the Board  

 Steve Holloway 

 Tammy  Henry 

 Sue Salmon 

 Regina Palacois 

 Mike Austin 

 Chris Giradot 

 Domingo Hurtado 

 Milton Brock 

 Laura Martin 

Trusted Servants in your Employ 

 Tony  Baron 

 Whitney Gonzales 

 Maria Garcia 

 Regina Palacios 

 Kelly  Swanberg 

  Anthony Martinez 

 Diane Nichols 

 Tammy Aguirre 

 Dominic Gagnon 
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The Mission of the Alano Club is to maintain a safe, secure, 
and stable environment for 12 Step Recovery, support and  
fellowship to take place.                                                             
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June Sobriety Milestones  

       Mark G, Eli M, Frank P, Andy S, Steve H, Lionel O, Darryl H, Rudy L, and Diane N 

     All these Members have given of themselves this past month 

  To  make the Alano Club of San Jose a better place !   Thank You All 



Alano Club Membership:  We need you to Continue Paying your Dues.  You 
Help Us Do The Impossible and we appreciate it.  Do you like having a safe, sober, clean and fun place to 
hang out? We can’t do it without your membership! So it is up to you to keep our club doors open!  
Behavior:  We count on Good Behavior! 
Children:  No children under 13 years old allowed on Club property after 9:30 p.m.     
Children under 16 must not be left unattended for any reason. This includes 12-Step meetings. 

We ask the all parents please be responsible for their own children. 

        Board of Directors Meeting          

Thursday  

June 17, 2010  7:30pm                                         

All members are always welcome !! 
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Sophia Gutierrez 

Ricky Lopez 

Regina Palacois 

Monica Fernandez 

Horace Chandler 

Kiki Martinez 

Diane Nichols 

Terisa Peterson 

Carolyn Miles 

Tony Baron 

Sabrina Guerrero 

John Reese 

Sue Erskin 

Mary Garcia 

Mike Austin  

Whitney Gonzales 

Julie Sanders 

Adrian Flores 

Chris Girardot 

Kathleen Starr 

Jas Nissar 

Rod Chavez 

Tammy Henry 

   Recovery Walk Results 

With 27 participants our 2nd 

Recovery Walk Fundraiser 

brought the Club $3517.00 

Listed at left are the 23 who 

raised money and who 

walked the 10K course .  

3 listed below raised money 

but were unable to walk,  

Joyce Huckabee 

Annie Olson 

Karen Doyle 

Thank you to everyone who 

made this such a successful 

event! 

 Special thanks to Darryl Henry 

for catering the event, and  Mark 
Gonzales &  Legacy Sanitation for 

providing the porta potties! 

   

 Mark your calendars 

  For these upcoming 

     July Events 

 Free Member BBQ        

Sunday  July 4th 

 Bike Run & Blues BBQ     

Sunday July 11th 

 July Birthday Dance        

Saturday July 17th 

 Karaoke Night                   
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                             Golf Classic Results 
 

We did it!  It saddens me to say that once again destiny has robbed me of the win.  The weather was a not so balmy 63 and most of 
our scores were a bit over that, but, we are most grateful for no rain.  Our Club made $3,964  and we have you to thank for that.  We 
had a great dinner and were treated quite nicely. .  It just dosen’t get much better than that. 

 

It all began on Sunday, May 23rd  at 1:00 p.m.       

1     Tony Baron , Roger Voegele, Darell Bellah 

2     Doug Wells, Alex Lopez, Donny Carroll, Edgar Romero 

3     Steve Holloway DQ, Jerry Brooks, Barry Patrick, Phil Lohafer 

4    Matt Stephens, JJ Morrissey, Bob Starbody, Greg Gardner   

5    Gary Easthouse, Dave Rios, Bob Walker, Ken Connor  

6    Victor Doung, Pari Natarajon, Arnie Candelira, Glen Ledet 

7    Jeff & Sara Cole, Rick Vincenti, Mike Vincenti 

8   Chris Giradot, Ed Young, Clayton Soward DQ 

 

Closest to the Pins:   Donny Carroll, Sara Cole,  Bob Starbody, Edgar Romero 

Low Net:  Doug Wells   

Low Gross:  Matt Stephens 

Calloway Winner:  Mike Vencenti 

Women’s  Division:  Sara Cole 

 

I would like to thank the following people and businesses for their contributions to this year’s competition. 
T.W. Smith, Steve Holloway,  Bill Regan, Doug Wells,  Frank Portillo, Kenny Enney, Chris Giradot, 
Gary Nelson, Nancy Perkins, Jerry Head, Patty Roberts, Joe Ward,  Dale and Sharon Phelps, Hank Coca.   
Without the support of these people and businesses our tournament would not be quite as special.  Our 
Tournament this year had Five Tournament Sponsors and they are Manny Tomaz Matt Stephens, Chris 
Giradot of   Lor-Van Mfg., Rudy Lugo of  RJL Installations  and Hank Coca’s Downtown Furniture. 

 

In Honor of Past Friends and Players  that couldn’t make it this year:     Bill Van Lindt, Richard Johnson, 
Keenan  Stewart,  Bud Braun,  Kirby Flaharty,  Anthony Leone, Ralph Salmon, Jack Greer, Sofia Baron, 
John Hill, Chuck Hamm, Dennis Rock, Tyree Scoggins, and  Dorothy Frost.  

            

 Thank you for your help and Support.   Tournament Chairman 
                                                                                                 Gary Easthouse 
                                                                                                 Assistant Tournament Chair 
                                                                                                 Doug Wells 
 Tony Baron 
Current Third Assistant to the Tournament  Chairman                                  

 


